
                                                               CONSENT AGENDA ITEM 

 

 

 May 15, 2025 
 
 
Board Member: 
 

RE:  STUDENT ACCIDENT INSURANCE FOR 2025-2026 
 
As a service to parents who wish to supplement their medical insurance coverage, District 211 provides 
access to student accident insurance.  Under the terms of the student insurance program, parents and 
students are given the option to purchase accident insurance at a reasonable cost.  District 211 makes 
the information available to parents through mailings and our District website, but the District is not 
involved in administering the program. 
 
Zevitz-Redfield & Associates, Incorporated markets student accident insurance for Gerber Insurance 
Company.  The proposed program provides insurance protection and benefit options for students.  
Zevitz-Redfield & Associates, Incorporated has provided student accident insurance for District 211 for 
the past twenty-four years.  As noted below, the proposed rates for the 2025-2026 school year remain 
the same amount as the rates for the 2024-2025 school year.   
 
 Proposed       Current 
 2025-2026 2024-2025 
 Basic Schooltime: $40.00 $40.00 
 24-Hour Coverage: $125.00 $125.00 
 Football Coverage: $95.00 $95.00 
 
Parents make the decision whether to participate in the student accident insurance program depending 
on their existing personal medical insurance coverage.  For those parents electing to participate in the 
program, Zevitz-Redfield & Associates, Incorporated will receive premiums directly from parents.  
During the current school year, three students elected to participate in the student accident insurance 
program. 
 
SUGGESTED MOTION: 
 
That the Board of Education approve the distribution of student accident insurance information and 
forms prepared by Zevitz-Redfield & Associates, Incorporated and Gerber Insurance Company. 
 
 Lisa Small 
 Superintendent 
 


